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June 22, 2018 

 

Dear Person, 

 

On behalf of the Columbia Community Land Trust Board and staff, as well as the individuals that we 
serve, We wish to express our thanks for your generous donation of $________. No goods or services 
were provided by the organization in exchange for your contribution. 

Your donation will go directly to creation and stewardship of permanently affordable homeownership 
opportunities for lower income families here in Columbia.  

We appreciate your support in our mission to strengthen our community through the creation and 
stewardship of permanently affordable housing, and we look forward to your continued support.   

The CCLT is a non-profit, with 501(c)(3) status and this letter acknowledges your contribution. We ask 
that you retain this letter as proof of your charitable donation for income tax purposes.  

 

With sincere thanks, 

 

 

 

Columbia Community Land Trust 

 

 

 

 


